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McGill University

Januaiy 5th 1933

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal and Vice Chancellor. 
McGill Universi ty ,

My dear Sir Arthur :

At tile last meeting of the Executive 

Museum Comnittee I was instructed to forward you the 

enclosed reconmendations for the reorganization of the 

McCord Museum.

Respectfully submitted,

Secretary

EU/MW 
Enel.


